
LETTER 91
BRISBANE

Febry. 11th. 1910
Messrs. James Hurll & Co.,

20 Loftus Street,
SYDNEY

Dear Sirs,
I beg to confirm my offer to sell my right title and interest in my “Automatic Fire

Alarm”, and Patent for the Commonwealth of Australia, except Queensland, when issued,
for the sum of (₤250) Two hundred and fifty pounds cash, and a share without liability
say about one tenth of whole in any company formed to run the patent. I undertake to
further assist in expert advice electrical or the like to a reasonable extent. The agency for
twelve months for Victoria arranged by me in Melbourne to stand good, also the prices
offered to the Railway Dept. viz (₤1) One pound each Alarm Detector for fitting in
building as arranged at present.

The Patent for the Commonwealth has been accepted and is only waiting the
prescribed time for sealing, and as the Patent has now been accepted and issued by the
New Zealand Patent Office there is no fear of its not going through.

I am,
Yours faithfully,
Alf Geo Jackson


